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It has been wonderful welcoming back our students and seeing them settle into the new routines here at school. 
They have been amazing at adapting and following the new procedures. Our students never cease to surprise us 
and make us proud! 

Despite these changes and unusual times, there is some sense of life returning to nor-
mal. The weather has been on our side and we have been making the most of it by 
getting outdoors. The swimming pool is open and every class is enjoying their weekly 
sessions. Sharks and Turtles have been making good use of their new outdoor area.  

Although we will be unable to meet up with families during this term as we usually 
would, we would like to reassure you that we are currently looking at creative ways to still bring us together virtu-
ally and we will be sharing dates for your diary over the coming weeks. (See below for the Parents’ Consultations 

date.)  

We are pleased to announce that hot school lunches will be on offer from Monday 21st 
September. They will be delivered to the classroom to avoid large gatherings in the 
school hall. Please ensure that if you pay for your child’s lunches you do so in time 

through the School Gateway App. (SchoolComms).  
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This term, due to COVID-19 re-
strictions, we will be offering 
virtual Parent Consultation ses-
sions via Microsoft Teams. If 
you require support to use 
Teams please use this link to 
see the guide on our website: 
http://www.beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk/blog/a-
parents-guide-to-joining-a-teams-meeting-2  

 

Teachers will be offering sessions 
during the week beginning 9th 
November.  

Next week we are filming a new 
video for our website to show po-
tential parents what a typical day 
can look like here at Beaucroft. Do 
look out for the new video in the 
coming weeks! 

As we are unable to gather as a whole school in 
person currently, we have organised a virtual 
School Disco that will take place on Friday 25th 
September during school time. 
If your child is at home self-
isolating and would like to take 
part please contact Joe Barnett 
via 
office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk.  
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